
In 2009 the Pacific Rim Workshop on Multi-Agents changed its name to International Conference 
on Principles of Practice in Multi-Agent Systems. In ERA 2010 this was not recognised as the same 
conference and was ranked "C", presumably due to no-one recognising it. Pacific Rim Workshop on
Multi-Agents remained in ERA 2010 ranked B. In 2014 this discrepancy was noticed and the two 
entries were merged, retaining the original rank of B, but with the new name.


